NO TAX RATE INCREASE
OVER THE CURRENT RATE

BOND PROPOSAL IMPROVEMENTS

Vote by Election Day: May 2, 2023

On Tuesday, May 2, 2023, our community will vote on
a school bond proposal for Bangor Public Schools.

If approved by voters, this bond will provide $7,250,000
for district-wide improvements with no tax rate increase
over the current tax rate. The proposed projects focus on
two areas: Safety and Educational Improvements.

@ TAX IMPACT

The debt millage rate is estimated to remain the

Safety same as the current rate with no tax rate increase.
» Adding a secure building entrances at the Middle &

High School

+ Classroom door hardware upgrades district-wide
+ Access Control Improvements district-wide VOTING INFORMATION
« Parking lot expansion and re-configuration

- Restroom renovations and additional staff restrooms Polls are open:
at the Middle & High School Tuesday, May 2, 2023, from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

+ South Walnut playground improvements

Absentee voting:

Educational Improvements All registered voters may vote via absentee voter
- New educational technology district-wide to enhance ballots. Ballots available as early as Saturday,
learning March 23, 2023.
+ At the Middle School & High School:
. Media Center renovations Election and Voting Information:
. STEM Lab renovations Visit www.michigan.gov/vote to view your sample
- New educational technology to enhance learning ballot, verify your voter registration, and more.

- Classroom furniture & equipment upgrades
- Classroom flooring selective replacements
- Cafeteria servery improvements

Visit www.bangorvikings.org for an overview of

the bond proposal, frequently asked questions,
and community forum dates.

If you have further questions, contact Lynn Johnson,
Superintendent, at ljohnson@bangorvikings.org or
T [m] Scanthe QR code (269) 427-6800
2 to access the

website
@ www.bangorvikings.org @ @BangorVikings
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